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El El Frijoles Burrito Night to benefit Sedgwick School’s Technology Program

For Immediate Release:

  March 3, 2009- Sargentville, Maine
Mexican restaurant El El Frijoles announces today that it will hold a special Burrito Night on 
Friday, March 13th from 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m., and that 10% of the proceeds from this spe-
cial event will go to the Sedgwick School as a donation to help fund their Technology Pro-
gram.
 The Taqueria, located at 41 Caterpillar Hill Road (Route 15) in Sargentville, is generally closed 
for the Winter months, but periodically opens it’s doors for special events in the off-season. 
The Burrito Night event will feature a limited menu consisting of the taqueria’s popular 
California-style burritos, fresh house-made salsas and a selection of dessert offerings.
 As a special offering, El EL Frijoles will be producing “Freezer Packs” of their popular burritos 
in convenient bags of 6 that are ready to be popped into a freezer. Burritos are an ideal 
freezer food, as they keep exceptionally well, and are easy to re-heat and serve at the diner’s 
convenience. The freezer packs as well as ready to eat burritos will need to be ordered in 
advance for preparation and pick-up during the Burrito Night event.
 The Sedgwick School is currently working with an anonymous donor who has generously of-
fered a matching grant of $6000 to fund updates to the school’s technology infrastructure. As 
this is a matching grant, the school must raise $6000 on it’s own in order to receive the full 
grant from the donor. In an effort to meet this fund raising goal, EL EL Frijoles will make a cash 
donation to the school’s technology program of 10% of the total sales from this March 13th 
event.
 Because of the expected volume, All food for this event must be pre-ordered by March 12th 
by faxing, e-mailing or calling the restaurant at 207-359-2486. Fax order forms and menus are 
available directly from El EL Frijoles, at the Sedgwick School, or by e-mailing 
menu@elelfrijoles.com . Pre-ordered food will be ready for pick-up at any time during the 4 
hour event.
 El El Frijoles is a family-owned taqueria opened in 2007 by the husband and wife team of Mi-
chael Rossney and Michele Levesque. The restaurant is generally open May through October 
Tuesday-Sunday from 11:00 a.m to 8 p.m. They can be reached at elelfrijoles.com or 207-
359-2486

mailto:menu@elelfrijoles.com
mailto:menu@elelfrijoles.com

